
Are you passionate about developing neuropsychology around the world? 
 
There is huge inequality in access to clinical neuropsychology services around the 
world. Many countries, particularly low- or middle-income countries, have very small 
numbers of neuropsychologists who can provide assessment or rehabilitation 
interventions for people with conditions that affect the brain. The INS is committed 
to supporting the development of neuropsychology globally and one way of doing 
this is through the Charles G. Matthews International Neuropsychological 
Development Fund. Chuck Matthews, the 1992 President of INS, was a strong 
advocate for making INS instrumental in developing neuropsychology throughout 
the world, especially in low-resource countries. As a result of this passion, the INS 
instituted the Charles G. Matthews International Neuropsychological Development 
Fund in his name in 2003. 
 
The Matthews Fund supports educational and training activities such as workshops, 
meetings and webinars in low- and middle-income countries. Funds can be used to 
sponsor travel expenses for speakers, other meeting expenses or costs associated 
with running webinars, videoconferences etc. The Matthews fund has provided 
support for events in India and South America, with the next workshop taking place 
in March 2019 the National University of Mar del Plata, Argentina. 
 
If you are working in, or working with colleagues based in, a low or middle-income 
country and would like to run an educational event you can apply for Matthews 
Funds. 
 
Applications for Matthews Funds should be submitted to the Chair of the 
International Liaison Committee, Professor Jonathan Evans 
(jonathan.evans@glasgow.ac.uk). The next deadline for applications is May 1st 2019. 
Decisions regarding funding will be communicated to applicants by June 30th 2019. It 
is expected that funds requested would not exceed $5,000. Applicants, and the 
faculty invited to speak, must be INS members.  
 
Further details on how to apply can be found here, but if you have questions or want 
to make initial enquiries, please just contact Jonathan Evans 
(jonathan.evans@glasgow.ac.uk).  
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